
 

 

 

 

The Rotary Club- Youth Competition 

Earlier this year, children in Sapphire and Ruby class took part in the 2023 Youth 

Competitions, a national competition, run by the Rotary Club and supported by Lorraine 

Pugh from Solent Rotary Club.  

Sapphire Class submitted entries for The Young Artist Competition with the theme – 

‘Sunrise and Sunset’  

The young artist competition aimed to encourage young people to use traditional or 

contemporary methods of art to: 

 Be creative 

 Develop skills in using traditional or contemporary media 

 Demonstrate interpretation of the topic 

 Express personal ideas through a selected medium 

Ruby Class submitted entry for the Young Photographer Competition with the theme- 

‘Architecture’  

The young photographer competition aimed to encourage young people to: 

 Experiment with photography 

 Use digital or traditional methods of photography 

 Show interpretation of their chosen topic 

 Express their ideas through the medium of photography 

We were really proud of the work that all the children completed.  

Even though Cedar didn’t win in the national competition, Solent Rotary Club chose 

Chloe, Lexi and Klaudia, Kelsie, Wiam and Monica as finalists in our school and they had 

their submissions presented to them by Lorraine in a beautiful frame for them to keep. 

Solent Rotary Club also kindly presented Monica and Klaudia with a shopping voucher 

as the overall Cedar winners in their categories!  

Well done to everyone and a huge thank you from Cedar to Lorraine and the Solent 

Rotary Club!  

 

 

 

 

 


